
 

 

19th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Invitation to ‘Spy Day Friday’ 
Years 1-6 

 
We are very excited here at Oswald Road, because at the end of this month we will kick off our 
annual ‘Super Learning Week’! This year’s theme is ‘Maths: Mission Impossible’, and throughout 
the week commencing Monday 30th January the whole school will be taking part in exciting 
activities leading up to ‘Spy Day Friday’.  
 
For our final maths challenge of the week, we would like some help from our Year 1-6 grown-
ups! On Friday 3rd February parents and carers from KS1 & KS2 are invited to come into class 
from 8:30am-9:15am to join in with an exciting code-breaking task. 
 
We are aware that this means a slightly earlier start than the usual school day, but hope that 
this will allow parents who work during the day to come along and have some fun in the 
classroom.  
 
Finally, we are encouraging children (and grown ups!) to come into school on Spy Day Friday 
dressed up as spies. This could include all black clothing, magnifying glasses, trench coats, 
trilby hats, sunglasses…Perhaps even a newspaper with eye holes cut out! 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Spy Day Friday for some problem-solving fun! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jon Beisly 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 


